S Cordell
On Friday, 23 May 2014, 17:25, Chris Garvin <cgarvin @ accidentexchange.com>
wrote:

Mr.Cordell,

| have today emailed your Insurer advising | am seeking to re-direct
the matter to Mr.Harris as | am satisfied you have no involvement in
the matter.

Kind regards,
Chris

From: Rewired Rewired [mailto:re wired @ ymail.com]
Sent: 23 May 2014 17:07

To: Chris Garvin

Subject: Re: Our ref: A27/190530 AX REF - 403050

To Chris Garvin

Thank you for your recent correspondence on the phone and by
email on the 22/05/2014

Please see attached proof of the sale of the index incident
vehicle, CX52 JRZ.

Could you please now let my insurance company KGM know that
this matter has now been fully re-direct to Mr.Harris and that you
can now completely discount my insurance from your enquiries, i
would be very grateful if this can be done so that KGM can give
me my no claims back.

Regards

S Cordell
On Thursday, 22 May 2014, 16:35, Rewired Rewired
<re wired @ ymail.com> wrote:

On Thursday, 22 May 2014, 12:23, Chris Garvin
<cgarvin @ accidentexchange.com> wrote:

To whom this may concern,
Thank you for your recent correspondence.

Please be advised that we have sought to re-
direct our claim to Mr.Harris as previously
requested. However, to date we have received
no positive contact from Mr.Harris thus
investigators have been appointed.
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